Child Evangelism Fellowship of Georgia

CHRISTMAS 2018

NEWSLETTER



POSITIVELY IMPACTING GEORGIA'S CHILDREN



MESSAGE FROM THE LEADERSHIP

To God be the glory. Thanks for supporting Kingdombuilding work! All our partners help us reach children across the state with the gospel and we just wanted to say "Thank You!" for helping us impact and change the next generation.

The leadership in CEF of Georgia have a huge burden of trying to reach more and more children and it is your support that is helping us. The more resources we can gather, the more impact we can make. Those resources enable more children and families to be reached and transformed by our heavenly Father. As the holiday season is upon us we just wanted to say thanks and ask that you continue to pray for this ministry. I also urge you to think about others that you know and cross paths with

over this holiday season. Think about God's will for their life and how the opportunity for them to partner with CEF of Georgia pleases God. Let's all make a statement that God is alive! Let's celebrate this holiday season as we remember the birth of our Savior and network with our people 'nets' for His kingdom. Let's give others the blessing of working alongside this great ministry to make a difference! That takes all of us spending time sharing our passion for reaching kids and asking others to join us in leadership and gathering resources (time, talents, and funds) to let God's light shine through all His disciples!

State Board and State Director *Tyler Refling*

We are grateful to our faithful donors for helping us reach the children of Georgia with the Good News of Jesus Christ in 2018.

NEWSLETTER - CHRISTMAS 2018



ACROSS THE STATE

HEARTLAND CHAPTER

In early November, every child in the West Jackson Good News Club received a brand new Bible. This was the first

time that many of them had a Bible of their own. The Bible is the heart of our program. It's who we are. It's what we do. Lives will be impacted and generations will know God's truth!



SOUTHERN CRESCENT CHAPTER

It's such a blessing to see children participating in prayer each week at Good News Club.



GWINNETT CHAPTER

These amazing Gwinnett
County Good
News Club
volunteers just
completed our
first "Teaching
Children
Effectively"
course! We are



thankful for their dedication more effectively evangelize and disciple children!



In November, we had our first ever Good News Club meeting at Jenkins Elementary School in Lawrenceville! We had an amazing group of kids that were eager to learn about Jesus!

HELP US!

Do you or someone you know have a heart to reach the next generation and have an ability to network and lead? Currently the state director and board are helping look for leadership in the following areas:

- Northwest Georgia (Rome, Dalton, Calhoun areas)
- Greater Cobb (Douglasville, Marietta, Smyrna, Kennesaw)
- Greater Macon
- Valdosta and surrounding areas

If you can be of assistance in our search, please email our office: cefoffice@cefofgeorgia.com.